

Governors' Newsletter

July 2016

Message from the Chair

As I enter my third year as chair, I am extremely proud of our school. Jane runs a tight ship and her leadership enables all our staff to become great teachers and leaders.

The governors' strategy document was reviewed and updated over this year and this dovetails into the schools development plan to enable a school where we all love to learn.

Our results through SATs remain strong, above national and floor standards and represent the school well. Whilst the data is important we believe having a balanced, enlivening and creative curriculum is equally important. We want children to feel inspired and to love learning.

The creative curriculum is strongly supported by the governing body including helping organise the very successful democracy week. We also ensure the data is forensically examined and devote a full MAG (Millfields Attainment Group) meeting each term to enable us to fully investigate this.

I would like to thank all of the governors and teachers for a successful year and I hope your children have enjoyed the year. For the year sixes we wish you well as you move on to your new school and for the new children we welcome you into the school.

Have a lovely long school holiday and I look forward to people returning safe and ready to learn in the new academic year in September.

Damian

(On behalf of the Board of Governors)